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7 August 2017 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 27 June 2017. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
You asked for: 
 

…copies of correspondence from the office of the London Mayor, or on behalf of this 
office, on the subject of the London Fire Brigade potentially purchasing or leasing aerial 
ladder platforms above the 32m height that is standard through LFB. This request is for 
the years 2009 to the present day. 

 
Please find attached the requested information. Please note that some of the information 
contained within the letter to Amber Rudd of 12 July has been redacted as it is unrelated to your 
request.  

 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference at the top of this letter.  

 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Paul Robinson 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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